
 

 

Mellers Primary School Council Minutes 
 
Date of meeting: 14/01/2015 

People present:  

Head boy Armarni Walker and Head girl Chelsea Badmos 

Year 6: Aisha Iqbal and Reuben Hallsworth-Woods 

Year 5: Robert Teixeira and Aisha Shanwaz 

Year 4: Oliwier Sobiesinski and Haddy Touray 

Year 3: David Sobiesinski and Samia Begum 

Year 2: Alivea Graham and Aaron Singh-Rathore 
 

Agenda: 
 
Today we discussed road safety. The question that went out to all the classes to discuss was:  
 
‘How can we make it safer for our children to cross the road outside our school’?  
 
Suggestions were made as follows: 

• Year 1: A zebra crossing and encourage parents to walk to school with their children. 

• Year 2: Get a new sign saying stop or drive slowly. 

• Year 3: A lollipop person or traffic lights 

• Year 4: Ask the parents what they think, name and shame people that park on the zig  
zag lines and talk to the Governors and ask for their help. The children could  
also make some safety signs. 

• Year 5: Zebra crossing or speed bumps. 

• Year 6: Meet with parents on safety with cars and a regular traffic warden.  
 
 
The majority in our meeting went with the idea of getting a zebra crossing and we would like       
to meet this target by August 2015.  
Our next steps are: 

• To write to the parents on the school newsletter to ask them to take care on the roads 
and encourage them to walk to school if they can. 

• Send an e mail to the person that is responsible for road safety in Nottingham city and 
invite them to our next meeting. 

 
Next meeting: Wednesday 11th of February 

 
 

 
 
 


